From: Pierre, Sheila
Sent: Tuesday, December 5, 2017 11:49:48 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Subject: FW: RE: Torts Bake Sale 

 

Good morning Steve,
 
I am following up with you regarding donations to DOL.  On December 1, 2017, the Torts and Appeals Divisions had a fundraiser to support the 2017 Chicago Gives Program.  We received donations from Starbucks and Corner Bakery.   
 
Please read below for the break down.  If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact me.
 
Thank you and have a good day.
 
Sheila Pierre
Director of Personnel Policies and Utilization
City of Chicago, Department of Law
